
 

 
Attention all seniors:  Your room sign-up sheets must be handed in by Friday, Jan. 15th.  See Mrs. Bischoff or Ms. Logue 

with any questions.  You can turn in to Mrs. Bischoff in 4-1 or the 11/12 main office.   
 

Students are reminded to lock all valuables up in their PE lockers if they are working out after school. 
 

Attention All Students: There will be a David’s Dream and Believe Club Meeting after school today, Tuesday, 

January 12th in Room 7-2. New members are welcome! If you can’t make the meeting, please see Ms. Posch in 

Room 7-2.  Hope to see you there! 

 

The bay magazine is offering a $500.00 scholarship to any SENIOR for the best photo with a 

COMMUNITY THEME. Candidates for this scholarship should submit their photograph in a 5x7 to 

Mrs. Ardoin by, Wednesday, January 13, 2016 in room 103. Multiple submissions are allowed, and 

encouraged! 

The photograph should capture the essence of community as a beautiful thing.  The donor has 
narrowed it down to three different types of community:  (1) The community coming together to 
help one another; (2) helping your community through the environment; and (3) a person, place or 
thing that you think shows, helps or supports your community. 
All photos must be High Res and in JPEG format.  The winning photo will be the picture for the 

Founder Note in the bay magazine.   

    There is a GSA Meeting this Thursday 1/14 after school in room 5-2. 

      

     There will be a fishing club meeting in room 8-3 on Thursday, January 14th.  

 

                                   Attention Spring Athletes: 
 

Spring Sports Meetings will be held on Thursday, January 14, 2016 after school from 2:15-
3:00 p.m. for student athletes to come out and sign up for spring sports and meet the coach.  
The following rooms are where the meetings will be conducted. 

SPORT ROOM 

BASEBALL 110 

BOYS GOLF 9-14 

GIRLS GOLF 118 

BOYS LACROSSE 112 

GIRLS LACROSSE 11-12 CAFE 

SOFTBALL 107 

BOYS TENNIS 120 

GIRLS TRACK CAREER CENTER 

BOYS VOLLEYBALL 114 
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BOYS TRACK 214 

Attn:  Students on Honor Roll 1st marking period:  I you were on the honor roll or the 1st marking 

period, Jack Frost ski resort has sent us passes for a one day ski lift ticket. Please go to your grade 

level main office and get your pass.  Once you receive your pass, and you will not be able to get 

another one.  

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 

on the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must 

apply before the February 1st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must 

complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process 

early so you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 

 

 

http://www.srsd.net/

